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Product Discontinuation 
Notices 

Issue Date 
May 7, 2025 

No. 2025002EN 

 

 

 Product Discontinuation  Recommended Replacement 
 Programmable Controllers   

 

C200PC-PD024 

 

No recommended replacement 
(This is a maintenance item, Power Supply 

Unit, for the C200PC main unit, which was 

discontinued in March 2017 and for which 

repairs will no longer be available in March 

2024. There are no recommended replacement 

products.) 

 
[ Final order entry date/ Date of The Last Shipping/ Scheduled date of maintenance close] 

The end of February, 2025 

 
[Reasons for product discontinuation and apologies] 

Production of the C200PC main unit ended in March 2017, and repair support will end in March 2024. 

This product has continued to be sold as a maintenance item, Power Supply Unit, for the main unit, 

but due to a lack of sales record for several years and the end of production of the components, we will 

also be discontinuing production of this maintenance item. 

 

We should have informed you of the end of production of this maintenance item at the same time as the 

end of maintenance for the main unit, and we apologize for the late notice. 

 

[ Product Discontinuation and recommended replacement] 
Product discontinuation Recommended replacement 

C200PC-PD024 No recommended replacement 

 

 
Specifications and prices in this product news are as of the issue date and are subject to change without notice. 
Only main changes in specifications are described in this document. Please be sure to read the relevant catalogs, datasheets, product 
specifications, instructions, and manuals for precautions and necessary information when using products. 
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